
SUMMARY OF JASPER ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT MEETING HELD ON JUNE 
18, 2020.

The meeting was called to order by the chairman at 9:00 A.M.

The minutes of the May 21, 2020 meeting were unanimously approved.

The Jasper Zoning Board of Adjustment reviewed an Special Exception Application submitted by Aaron 
Warren to build a residential accessory building that exceeded the maximum square footage allowed 
located at 520 Crescent Circle.

This request was approved unanimously by the Board.

The meeting was adjourned.


